
Monday September 14th, 1964. 

The regular meeting of the Board of Trustees was held on 

Monday, September 14th, 1964, with the following members 

present, Pastor Roberson, Bro. Heintz, Bro. Thomas Griffith, 

Bro. Ambrose, Bro. Schmiel and Bro. MacPherson. Bro. Allen Dron 

and Bro. George Griffin were absent. Bro. Ambrose read the 

67th Psalm after which Bro. Thomas Griffith opened the meeting 

with prayer. The minutes of the previous meeting were read by 

the Secretary Bro. liacPherson,and they were accepted as read. 
Due to the absence of our Treasurer Bro. Dron, our Bro. Thomas 

Griffith gave us the Treasure report on the finances of the 
Church, and they were accepted PS read. Our thanks to Bro. 
Thomas Griffith for the fine report as it was relayed to him 
over the phone. 

. The report of the House Committee Was given by Bro. Ambrose. 
The Board by common consent gave Bro. Ambrose permission to 
contact Bro. Di Bonaventure about the coping and the cement 
work on Brandywine St:. Also to get a price on the coping and 
the cement work including the sidewalk. 

A motion was made by Pastor Roberson and seconded by Bro. 
MacPherson that we authorize Bro. Ambrose to purchase electric 
Hedge Shears to be used at the Par sonage and the Church. 

Bro. Ambrose gave us a report of the fine metal storage cabinet+ 
that Bro. Wander gave to the Church, Bro. Ambrose thought it 
would be nice if the Secretary would send a letter thanking 
him for it. 

Bro. Roberson was also given permission to go ahead with the 
repairs on the grand piano in the main auditorium, and have 
them do what they can to help keep its tone after it has been 
tuned. 

The Board of Trustees by common consent agreed to go ahead 
with the new communication system to run from the platform to 
the back of the church in the lobby, and also the Trustee room. 
Cost to be approximately 100.00 dollars. 

A motion was made by Bro. Ambrose and seconded by Bro. 
MacPherson that we give 5O.00 dollars apiece to Gale Fern and 
Renny Wallen out of the Scholarship Fund for the F511 semester 
at Evangel College. The total amount that we now have there is 
344.00 dollars. 

A motion was made to adjourn and the meeting was closed with prayer by Pastor Roberson, 

Charles MacPherson 
Secretary 


